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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States presents his compliments to the distinguished representatives and has the pleasure of informing them that the Chair of the Permanent Council has convened a special meeting on Tuesday, February 13, 2001, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., for consideration of a presentation by the General Secretariat on the Free Trade Area of the Americas (FTAA) process.
/  The overall topics of the presentation will be:

1. The FTAA and interdependence in the Americas.

2. Progress in the FTAA negotiation process.

3. Treatment of smaller economies within the FTAA.

4. Electronic commerce within the FTAA.

5. New version of the SICE web page.
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�.	The Chair requests that the delegations kindly arrive on time and wishes to inform them that at this meeting the Permanent Council will bid farewell to His Excellency Ambassador Claude Heller, Permanent Representative of Mexico.
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